
 

 

ORANGE COUNTY SANITATION DISTRICT 
 

ORDINANCE NO. OC SAN-58A 
 

SUMMARY FOR PUBLICATION 
 

AN ORDINANCE OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF ORANGE COUNTY 
SANITATION DISTRICT, AMENDING ORDINANCE NO. OC SAN-58 TO 
CORRECT AN ERROR IN THE TABLE OF SECTION 2.03(B)(1) 
 

On June 28, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., at the Orange County Sanitation District's Board Room located at 
10844 Ellis Avenue, Fountain Valley, California, the Board of Directors of the Orange County Sanitation 
District will consider adoption of Ordinance No. OC SAN-58A, which will amend Ordinance No. OC 
SAN-58 to correct a clerical error in Exhibit “A” discovered after the adoption of said Ordinance.  

 
Generally, the ordinance: 

• Amends the Orange County Sanitation District's Ordinance No. OC SAN-58 to correct the error 
in the table of Section 2.03(B)(1) to read 49% as shown below: 

B. Application for Low-Water or Reduced Charge. 
 

(1) A "low-water rebate" is based on the ratio of the annual flow to the   assumed 
discharge for a parcel. 

Customer’s 

Annual Flow 
Divided by 

Assumed Flow 

Customer 
Percent 

Reduction 

90% or Greater 0% 

70% to 89% 20% 

50% to 69% 40% 

30% to 39% 49% 60% 

29% or Less 80% 

 
A copy of Ordinance Nos. OC SAN-58A and OC SAN-58 are on file with the Clerk of the Board; 
available for public review at the Orange County Sanitation District's Headquarters, 10844 Ellis Avenue, 
Fountain Valley, CA 92708; and are attached to the Agenda and Staff report for the Board meeting at 
which it was introduced for first reading on May 24, 2023, which is posted at the Orange County 
Sanitation District's website at http://www.ocsan.gov. 
 
For additional information, contact the Clerk of the Board at klore@ocsan.gov or (714) 593-7433. 
 

 
 
Kelly A. Lore, MMC 
Clerk of the Board 
Published June 14, 2023 OC Register 

mailto:klore@ocsan.gov


 

 

 


